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‘Bookworms’ 

The monthly Blisworth Reading Group 

Having completed its twelfth year this very sociable group of Blisworth residents 

continue to meet to share, discuss and exchange books that cover varied literary 

genre.   

During 2018 and the early part of this year numbers of those attending regularly 

has been maintained.   

Well read or unwanted books continue to be taken to local charity shops. 

Dates of future meetings are published regularly in the Village ‘Round & About’ 

newsletter, the village column of the ‘Northampton Chronicle’ and social media. 

Members look forward to yet another year of happy reading. 
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